Lawrance & Christy Doyle

Lawrance & Christy Doyle 7407 Metcalf Ave. Overland Park, KS 66204 lwd1@juno.com



Jan/Feb 2014

Plans & Preparations

June is coming up how soon?!! We have less than five months before we are supposed to be back in Papua New Guinea! So much has happened and 2015 promises even more change for the Doyle family.

Our house is jumbled with boxes as we pack our main shipment that will hopefully get to PNG about the same time we do, while we're also making lists of things to send later. Meanwhile our work permit and visa paperwork also has to

be filled in and sent off to the right places.

In our spare time, we're also updating our immunizations. Everyone from Jacob to dear old Dad has to get at least one shot. We also have to visit the dentist again before we go.

Amid the chaos of these preparations, we are continuing with our primary work of meeting people and inviting them to partner with us. Our Sunday

schedule is almost full, as we visit churches to share what God is doing. (See Back Page.)

We are excited about a new focus on visiting individuals and families to share our stories and a vision of what God can do through us together.

There are lots of opportunities for this type of visit throughout

the week, and we want to come see you! Time is short, so get in on this while we're still here.

Not because
I desire a
gift: but I
desire fruit
that may
abound to
your
account.

Philippians 4:17



Jacob during a visit with one of our oldest friends, "Grandpa" Stowe.

Prayer Corner

Praises:

- Good reports from the Solos translation team
- All three boys are healthy and growing
- Many new partners in prayer and finances

Requests:

- Christy's work permit and visas for her and two boys
- God's blessing and favor with potential new partners as we travel
- That our financial needs will be met in God's time
- Strength and peace in all the busy preparations and transitions

Bible Translators in Partnership with COGH World Mission Dept. & Wycliffe Bible Translators

The Back Page

February:

- 1-8 Tennessee, South Carolina, North Carolina, West Virginia.
- 17-19 Prayer Retreat.
- 22 North Central Missouri.

March-April:

- Texas?
- Three weekends in Missouri.
- Weekend in Kansas City.

The Plan*

April:

15-30 Washington, Idaho.

May:

- 1-16 Idaho, Nevada.
- 26-31 General Camp (KC area).

Early June:

- Papua New Guinea!!!
- *This plan is subject to change any time God wants.

awrance couldn't wait to try out



his Christmas present.

Meeting with You!

We have visited churches and schools to share about what God is doing in Bible translation in Papua New Guinea. In this new year we are also focusing on individual visits!

Contact us directly, or Ashlee Englund at COGH World Missions, if you would like us to come to your church or school, or just visit your family for an hour. We really want to see you, and have openings most weeks for one-on-one visits.

Contact Information

Email: LWD1@juno.com

Larry: call or text (208) 863 5572

Christy: call or text (208) 863 5344

COGH World Missions: (913) 432 0303

wmsecretary@cogh.net

Online giving options: www.coghworldmissions.org

Financial and most other matters should be handled through:

Church of God (Holiness) World Missions Dept. PO Box 4711 Overland Park, KS 66204

Amaziah really wanted a monkey cake. Thankfully he has a creative mother.